
 
Safeguarding Newsletter – Christmas Term 

 
The topic for this newsletter is Mental health and Wellbeing. This newsletter aims 

to provide you as parents and carers, with some advice and guidance on how to 
keep young people’s minds and bodies healthy over the festive period. 

 
 

Wellbeing activities 
 

Get creative with the family this Christmas! Arts and crafts are great for mindfulness 
and relaxation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here is a link to a tutorial on how to make salt dough decorations.  
https://www.gousto.co.uk/blog/homemade-christmas-decorations  
 

 
Here is a link to some mindfulness colouring. 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/twinkl-christmas-colouring-
resources/  

  
Get your body moving! Exercise is not only good for your body, but also for your 

mind.  
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Wrap up warm and go for a walk in the fresh air! Meet up with family or friends and enjoy 

spending time outside.  

 

Here is a link to a Christmas Dance video for the family to try out. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kcpMncuNIQM  

 

Other activities which may have a positive impact on children and young people are 
listening to music, playing games, watching films, talking to their friends or family, 
baking, meditation and self-care.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Get Talking 
Approaching the topic of mental health with your child may be daunting for some 
parents or carers. This poster from ‘National Online Safety’, discusses tips for 
initiating these sometimes-difficult conversations with young people. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kcpMncuNIQM


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Mental health support online and in the community 
 

There are lots of services accessible over the festive period for mental health. 
Please find information below.  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Other websites of note;  
 
Young Minds (Mental health charity for young people) 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/  
 
Self-Harm UK (Support for young people aged 10-17, who struggle with self-injury) 

https://www.selfharm.co.uk/ 
 
PAPYRUS Hope Line (Suicide prevention advice) 

https://www.papyrus-uk.org/  
 

Winston’s Wish (Bereavement support)  
https://www.winstonswish.org/coping-with-grief-at-christmas/  
 

Childline  
https://www.childline.org.uk/  
   

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Grounding techniques 
 
For those who struggle with anxiety or overwhelming thoughts and feelings, these 
grounding techniques may help. Grounding techniques help you to regain a sense of 
calm, and become more aware of your surroundings.  
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Other useful information 

The Shack is a non-profit food bank and community help service. It is also a second-
hand baby and children shop providing clothes, toys and essentials for families at 
very low cost. Find the Shack at 10 Lower Street, Kettering.   

Kettering Food bank offer food donations to families struggling financially - they are 
based at 1 Horse Market, Kettering. Call 01536 512838 or 07709 741353 for 
support. 
 

Use this link to see where children eat cheap/free over the Christmas Break. 
https://moneysavingcentral.co.uk/kids-eat-free  
 
Odeon Kettering are showing ‘Kids Club’ Christmas films for £5 a ticket (films 
depend on the day). See their website below. 
https://www.odeon.co.uk/cinemas/kettering/  
 
 

  

  

  

  

 

All of us at Kettering Science Academy would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year! We hope you have a restful break and look forward to 

welcoming all the children back in 2024 

https://moneysavingcentral.co.uk/kids-eat-free
https://www.odeon.co.uk/cinemas/kettering/


The safeguarding team at Kettering Science Academy 

 Mrs Alex Merry - Designated Safeguarding Lead (Assistant 
Principal) alexandra.Merry@ketteringscienceacademy.org  

   
 Mrs Elizabeth Weller - Deputy Safeguarding Lead (Safeguarding Officer)  

elizabeth.Weller@ketteringscienceacademy.org  

   
 Miss Beth Corby - Deputy Safeguarding Lead (Safeguarding 
Officer)  beth.corby@ketteringscienceacademy.org 

   
 Miss Kate Strudwick - Deputy Safeguarding Lead (Safeguarding SSO)  
kate.strudwick@ketteringscienceacademy.org  
 
 Miss Chloe Johnson – Deputy Safeguarding Lead (Safeguarding SSO) 
chloe.johnson@ketteringscienceacademy.org  

  
If you have an urgent concern about a child, call the Multi-Agency 
Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on 0300 126 7000. 
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